
16th February 2024

New Club after Half Term

Dear Parents / Carers,

After Half Term, Mrs Robbins will be starting a book club on a Monday after school.

This will take place in Imperial Class with Miss Robbins until 4pm. Children need to be
collected from the large playground near to Imperial Class at 4pm.

Your child cannot attend if they are already attending another club.

There are only 10 spaces available for this club so places are very limited.

To enroll your child in this club please go onto the MCAS app and select clubs.
Go to available clubs and enroll your child.

If you have a place, this will show on your app and the club will start on Monday 26th
February.

For any queries, please contact the school office

Thank you

Mr Angier & Miss Barnes
Vice Principals


